
 
Hand in hand together we will become resilient, respectful and responsible citizens of our community and the wider world

 

 

Friday 25th May 2018. 
 

Changes to Year 3/ 4 Football Friendly – Now to include Year 5 and 6 
3.30p.m. 

 
Dear Parent / Carers, 
 
We already have a football friendly organised for Year 3 and 4 on Wednesday 6th June (letters 
went out on Thursday to all children who expressed an interest). 
 
Belford are very keen and would like to bring 3 teams! 
 
Therefore, it would be fantastic if everyone in Class 3 could play. It would also be good to see who 
may be interested in being on a development team next year which will run in addition to our 
league team as numbers for this are limited. 
 
I would like to invite your child to play on Wednesday 6th June at 3.30 p.m. 
 
Please return the slip below on Monday 4th June to confirm your child is able to play. As paper 
copies are unable to be sent out due to half term an email to school with the details is also fine. 
 
To play your child must wear football boots (we have spare pairs of boots at school if your child 
does not have a pair) and shin pads. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Belinda Athey. 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
To Whittingham C of E Primary School 
 
 
My child …………………………….. (name) is / is not (please delete as appropriate) available to  
 
play. 
 
They will be picked up at around 4.30p.m. (please let me know if your child can play but a later 
time is tricky due to other commitments as I may be able to arrange the teams accordingly). 
 
 
 
My child will be picked up by ……………………………………………………………. 


